Copy of translation of letter received from Meesrs, Hakuyo
Kisen Kabushiki Kaleha, Osaka, dated 25th February, 1935, ~

Dear Sirs,

We have to confirm that it has now been decided
to withdraw, on account of our circumstances, the Classi-
fication of one of our vessels, the 8/5 "YAMATO MARU", and
we herewith return the Freeboard Certificate for cancella-
tion,

Yours faithfully,

THE HAKUYO KISEN KAB. K,
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